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From: Charles Rooks [cdrooks@familybankoniine.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2007 2:14 PM
To: CallReport

I think going to a call report is good. The data processing company we use has the software that is compatible to
the call report which would save us money and headaches. | think this is a good move by OTS and the industry.

Charles D. Rooks
President & CEO

Family Bank

134 Hand Avenue, West
Post Office Box 647
Pelbam, Georgia 31779
pPh (229)~294-2821

fax (229)~294-2837

This message is intended only for specified recipients. If you are not the intended recipient you are
notified that disclosing, copying, distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited. This communication represents the originator's personal views which
may not reflect those of Family Bank. If you received this email in error, please notify me by reply e-
mail and delete this message in its entirety.
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